



James P. Cody Principal Tel 201-358-4016 Fax 201-358.8429 jcody@rivervaleschools.com

## August 2023

## Dear Holdrum Parents and Guardians:

New Jersey Department of Education School Security Drill Law (18A:41-1) requires all schools to hold one fire drill and one school security drill each month when school is open. Security drills, which are similar in duration to a fire drill, will be used to practice school's procedures for responding to emergencies. Drills will occur frequently throughout the year. Parents will be notified via eblast after Holdrum Middle School conducts a school security drill.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these drills please feel free to contact me.

Yours in Education

James P. Cody

Principal